
 

Weekend Mass Protocols at  

St. Francis Xavier! 
 

The CDC recommends wearing masks in indoor, public spaces, following 

evidence that the COVID delta strain can spread rapidly even among fully 

vaccinated individuals.  

 

 Masks are required for everyone over age 2, regardless of vaccination 

status. 

 

 We invite everyone to sing with your mask in place!  Pick up a bulletin 

as you enter church for the words to the hymns.  As you leave, place any 

bulletins you are not taking home in the recycle baskets at each door. 

 

 Please wait for an usher to invite your pew to come forward for 

communion.  With your mask in place, receive the host in your hand and 

move six feet to the side before removing your mask to consume the host. 

 

 All church doors remain open for all worshippers. 

 

 Unity Hall remains open to families with small children to offer a 

remote viewing option on Saturdays at 5PM and Sundays at 9AM and 

11AM.  This is only for families with small children and no cold symptoms. 

 

 Every other pew in the back of church and in the east transept is not 

available for seating.  These areas provide social distance for parents with 

infants, those with immune issues, and those not yet comfortable being 

closer than six feet.  All other pews are available for general seating. 

 

 Please avoid physical contact with those not of your own household, 

especially during the Sign of Peace. A nod or a wave is always 

appropriate. 
 

Thank you for your continued understanding and patience. 

 

        Fr. Bill 


